
 
 Rebuilding Public Education        NSW Department of Education 

 

 

 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

Ku-ring-gai High School 
Project update | April 2025 
Image caption: Ku-ring-gai High School 

Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education.    

Project overview 

There is a large maintenance project underway at Ku-ring-gai High School, which includes roof 
replacements and classroom refurbishments. 

Progress summary 

We are excited to share that the roof replacements in buildings B and I comprising of classrooms 
and Technology and Applied Studies rooms at Ku-ring-gai High School are now finished.  

These buildings now have an improved appearance and reduced chance of water leaks.  

Next steps 

Now that the roof replacement work is finished, planning will start from mid 2025 on: 

• removal and replacement of vermiculite ceilings 

• repainting of classrooms 

• installation of new windows 

• electrical upgrades including LED lights and fans in multiple buildings.  

More information 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below. 
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Image caption: roof replacement, Building B, Ku-ring-gai High School 
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